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Fargo Area Traffic Detail – August 17th, 2023 

 
 
 
On August 17th, the Fargo Police Department (Fargo PD), Cass County Sheriff’s Office (Cass SO) and 
the North Dakota Highway Patrol (NDHP) conducted a team enforcement detail in the City of Fargo.  
The focus of the detail was on aggressive driving behaviors on City of Fargo streets.  The NDHP 
aircraft participated in the detail and helped observe from the air.  The following were the results of the 
team enforcement detail: 
 
53 – total citations issued 
37 – total warnings issued 
 
Citations included: 

• 21 speed citations 
• 1 driving under the influence arrest 
• 5 driving under suspension arrests 
• 6 marijuana drug charges 
• 4 red light violation citations 
• 3 no insurance citations 
• 1 fake ID arrest 
• 1 warrant arrest 
• 12 other citations 

 
The public continues to identify speeding and aggressive driving as concerning behaviors in the Fargo 
area.  The NDHP, Fargo PD and Cass SO are all committed to making our communities safe through 
proactive traffic patrol and conducting team details such as this. 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind 701-320-1309                                                                                                                                                   
bniewind@nd.gov  

     


